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PUBLIC EXHIBITION – DRAFT SHOALHAVEN CONTRIBUTIONS PLAN 2018 

 

The Draft Contributions Plan (CP) will be publicly exhibited from Wednesday 26 September to 
Friday 26 October 2018 (inclusive) at the City Administration Centre, Bridge Road, Nowra. 
 
Council has undertaken a substantial review of the current Shoalhaven CP 2010 covering the 
following main components: 
 

- Revision of the content of the CP; 
- Review and rationalisation of the projects within the CP; and 
- Creation of an updated CP website. 

 
The Draft CP is also available for viewing online at cp.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au and at the 
Ulladulla Administration Building in Deering Street, Ulladulla. 
 
Invitation for submissions: Submissions quoting Council reference 51680E can be lodged in 
writing to: The General Manager, Shoalhaven City Council, PO Box 42, Nowra, NSW, 2541; 
via the Draft CP website, or via email: council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au.   Any submissions 
must be received in writing before 5pm Friday 26 October 2018. 
 
Further information: Enquiries should be directed to Marie-Louise Foley, Planning, 
Environment and Development Group, on (02) 4429 3559.  Please quote 51680e. 

Submissions may become public documents and may be viewed by other persons on request. 
All persons who lodge a submission are required to declare any relevant political donations 
and/or gifts in accordance with Section 10.4(5) of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979. 

 

https://cp.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/

